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Convocation Notice 
 

This notice is to inform all members of convocation to be aware of Mr Selimos 

Resignation as President of Convocation. 

 

He submitted his resignation note on the 24th of August 2018 to the office of 

convocation. 

 

His resignation note reads as follows: 

“Greetings  

It is with deepest regrets that I announce my resignation from the office of convocation, this is due 

to extra responsibilities bestowed upon me by my country. This responsibility restricts my free 

movement, it requires much time from me hence this letter. 

 I would have loved to serve this office and complete my term with visible achievable but 

unfortunately the country has called”. 

 

Kind Regards 
Ntaoleng Nteo 
Convocation office 


